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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 7:05 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Bill Stern; Carl Finger; David Lee 

(dlee.trustee@gmail.com); dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick 

(marc.samwick@verizon.net); Matthew Callaghan

Subject: FW: Library Renovations

FYI. JM 

 

From: Mayor  

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 6:58 PM 

To: 'Paul Poster' <pmposter@gmail.com> 

Subject: RE: Library Renovations 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Poster – Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 
From: Paul Poster [mailto:pmposter@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 10:20 AM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Library Renovations 

 

Dear Mayor Mark, 

My family has been residents of Scarsdale for 33 years and have held library cards for all that time We are 

constant  library users. We lived through the addition of the mezzanine and are not anxious to live through a 

major renovation. However, we see the necessity of the project and wish to express our support for it. God 

knows our taxes are high enough, but we are happy to reach a little further and pay for the proposed bond issue. 

Yours truly, 

Paul and Margaret Poster 


